06-02-2014 Minutes

Friday, May 30, 2014
8:43 AM
McDonald County Commission—Minutes
June 2, 2014

Present:

Keith Lindquist- Presiding Commissioner
David Holloway- Western Commissioner
John Bunch - Eastern Commissioner

Barbara Williams - County Clerk

General Business
Commission reviewed county budgets. Most were within or below budgeted amounts for the year.

Commissioner Lindquist contacted Chris Deem, County Sanitarian, & was updated on the most
recent DNR contact concerning the Mobile Home Subdivision septic regulations. DNR is still
reviewing the concerns & will contact Mr. Deem as soon as any decisions are reached.

ADJOURN
Commission will reconvene on June 4th 2014
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